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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 38 of 2018)

CIPC INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY INFRASTRUCTURE MIGRATION

The CIPC is currently involved in a significant Information Technology (IT) infrastructure
upgrade and migration project over the next 8 to 12 weeks. This will improve the speed,

reliability and quality of our automated services to Customers.

Whilst this programme has been prudently planned and every care is taken to avoid
disruptions to our website and backend systems availability and consequently service
delivery, this programme could result in occasional interruptions. In such instances we

undertake to resolve the issues without delay.

We would like to apologise to our Customers in advance for any inconvenience that
may be caused as a result of the above.

Yours sincerely,
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Adv. R. Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
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